
 

 

REGULAR MEETING 

Monday, February 10, 2020 
Garfield Township Hall 

1138 W Erickson Road, Linwood, MI 48634 

MINUTES 
The meeting was called to order by the Clerk, Connie Fantozzi, at 6:01 p.m. 

Public attendance was 10. 

Roll was taken, Gerald Rivard, Karen Snyder, Leroy Day and Connie Fantozzi present.  
James Dubay arrived late at 6:15 p.m. 
 
The Pledge was said in unison. 

Motion made by Day/Rivard to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 

Motion made by Day/Rivard approve the January 13, 2020 Regular Meeting minutes.  
Motion carried. 

Treasurer’s report read by Snyder.  Motion made by Rivard/Day to approve the treasurer’s 
report.  Motion carried. 

Motion made by Rivard/Day to pay the bills.   Motion carried. 
 
Northern Bay  
They are applying for a grant to purchase 2 new ambulances. 
 
Dubay is working with NBA to clarify where our payments are at.  Appears both us and 
Fraser Township are paid a year in advance meaning we wouldn’t owe anything until April 
2021.  Dubay is working on getting this straightened out. 
 
Planning Commission    
Next meeting March 3, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. 
 
Fire Dept   Report by Asst Chief Bryan Neumeyer 

    6   runs for the past month  



 

 

5      medical    
          fire  (mutual aid received from Beaver)     

           first aid   
          well being check 

           Wires down (less than 1 hour)  
   1      Personal injury (car accident) 
       Carbon monoxide alarm 
       Cancelled 

Brush fire  
     mutual aids cancelled in route 

 
Wildland firefighter training (brush fire) being put on by the DNR at no cost for the course.  
This runs 2-21; 2-22; 2-23; 3-7 and 3-8.  Fire Dept requests using the hall if there is a large 
turnout.  Due to a hall rental and elections, this will not be feasible.  They also sought 
approval to spend roughly $75 to provide lunch one day of the training.  Motion made by 
Day/Snyder.  Motion carried. 
 
MABAS will be requesting an additional $100 this upcoming fiscal year for active assailant 
training.  Fire Dept was instructed to build this in their budget. 
 
Road Commission 
Road commission is buying 4 new pickups. 
 
Correspondence    
none 
 
Public Comment    
Resident commented on brush training for Fire Dept as being a good idea. 
 
Resident requested the board look into having a 1 or 2 mills on the ballot this year for roads.  
Dubay will look into this. 
 
OLD Business    
none 
 
NEW Business 



 

 

Fantozzi requested the March 2020 meeting be moved from Monday March 9th to Saturday 
March 7th at 9 a.m. due to the presidential primary election.  Motion made by 
Dubay/Snyder.  Motion carried. 
 
Public Comment   
 
Misc Board    
 
Adjournment 
Motion made by Fantozzi/Day adjourn.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:35  p.m. 
 

 

   

  

_______________________________________________  ____________________ 

 Connie Fantozzi, Clerk      Date 


